
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers: Wow! What an 

amazing first week we have had. The 

children have come back excited and keen 

to learn which has been fantastic to see. I 

have enjoyed spending time in every 

classroom; a special well done goes to our 

new Reception children who have all been 

superstars. We look forward to them all 

being in for a full week next week.   

Our Year Five and Six children have learnt  

some very important life skills during their 

First Aid training.  The trainers commented 

on their interest , enthusiasm and 

exemplarily  behaviour. Well done Year 5 

and 6.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Sam Jones  

 New Houses:  

We have launched new Houses to the 

children this week. They are  now either a 

Tawny Owl,  Jungle Owl, Snowy Owl or 

Hawk Owl. . and are busy earning house 

points (or as one Year 1 boy has decided 

they should be called owl points) We will 

present the trophy to someone from the 

winning team each week in our Friday 

Celebration Assembly.  

  

 

P.E. Kits  Thank you for sending your 

children back to school with their P.E. 

kits. However, if you prefer, your child 

may now come into school in their kits 

on their PE days. This will allow more 

time for PE and their kit won’t have to 

wait until half term to be washed!  

Just a reminder that earrings can not be 

worn and staff are not able to help 

remove these so I suggest earrings are 

not worn on PE days. 

PE Day 

Class A—Monday and  Thursday 

Class B—Thursday and Friday 

Class C—Thursday and Friday 

Class D—Wednesday and  Thursday 

Class E—Tuesday and Friday 

Class F—Tuesday and Wednesday 

Class G—Monday and Thursday 

Class H—Monday and Tuesday 

Class J—Wednesday and Friday 

Please remember if your child is 

attending a sports club on a non-PE day 

they will need to bring in a sports kit to 

change into. 

  

  

  

Danbury Park Primary 

School 
  

 

https://www.danburypark.essex.sch.uk 

  

 

 Friday 6th  September 
  

 



 

 

 

 

Coffee Morning 

16th September  

9am 

School Hall 

Please come and join me 

for a cuppa, cake and a 

chat! 

  

  

  

Dates for your diary: 

 16/9—9am: Parent Coffee Morning, hall 

17/9—9am: Welcome to Year 3 meeting , 

Class D 

18/9—9am: Welcome to Year 2 meeting, 

hall 

19/9—7pm: FGB meeting 

20/9—9am: Welcome to Year 1 meeting, 

hall 

23/9: Year 6 Visit to Imperial War Museum 

  

 

  


